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Dear Mark 
 
Review of industry code governance 
 
The Independent Gas Transporters’ Uniform Network Code (iGT UNC) Modification Panel 
have asked me to write to you in response to Ofgem’s review of industry code governance. 
 
The iGT UNC is the newest of these codes, having only come into existence in May 2007. Its 
implementation followed extensive work by the Independent Gas Transporters to 
consolidate twelve individual codes into one. This work was supported and welcomed by 
the gas shipping community. 
 
The iGT UNC is currently reviewing its own governance procedures via a Review Group 
consisting of many shippers and iGTs. This has included a review of the Modification Rules 
and a series of changes are being progressed that it is anticipated will lead to the more 
efficient administration of the iGT UNC. 
 
The Modification Panel welcome being kept informed of Ofgem’s review and Members are 
likely to accept your invitation to the Powering the Energy Debate event. Should you 
require further information about the iGT UNC please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Steve Ladle 
Modification Panel Chairman 


